
   
 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 
 

   
 
 

 

   
                 
 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 7th October 2022 

 
Tuck Shop News 

 
The ‘Tuck shop dream team’ 
produced some fantastic sweet 
and savoury items for the shop 
this week.  Everything here costs 
50p…What a bargain! 
 
 

Lower Semi-formal 
Adventurers 
 
Lexie used the laptop to 
write and design this 
wonderful Autumn poem. 
 

 



   
 

 

Upper Formal 4 
 
We mentioned our two riders in last week’s newsletter and this week they wanted to share their 
photographs 
 

                   
                            Sarah riding Troy                                     Scarlet riding Archie 

 

               
                                                                  

The college students were unable to provide staff lunches this week so Mr Scott's class 
took the opportunity and did their work experience in the kitchen. They made jacket 
potatoes with various filling for 14 staff. They all worked incredibly hard and were 
tired by lunchtime. Sarah said, 'I haven't even had time to eat my snack!' 
 

 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

In Nurture 2, Katelyn has been learning about reproduction and pollination of flowers. She 
visited Westfield Farm in Fadmoor, which is famous for honey. Katelyn met with Chris, the 
owner, and learnt all about his bees before helping him with the next batch of honey 
production. You may recognise him from the Hairy Bikers Up North TV series. The rest of 
the class are really enjoying their new topic about Crime and Punishment. We hadn’t 
realised how harsh some of the punishments used to be! 
   

                             
 
 
 
 
 
Trampoline Consent 
A trampoline consent form has been sent home in book bags today.  Please can you fill out the form 
and return it to school by Friday 14th October 2022.  Thank you. 
                                                                                 
      
Food Tech Money  
Many thanks for the voluntary contributions received so far towards food tech. For this activity to 
continue we need as many voluntary contributions as possible.  So, if you can make a payment, please 
do so via ParentPay.  Thank you. 
             
 
Head Lice and Nits 
Please note that there has been a couple of reports of head lice in school. Please could you regularly 
check your child's hair and treat if necessary. Please click here to view the NHS website for further 
information. Thank you. 
            

        
Consent Forms 
Thank you to all those who have returned their child’s consent/starter pack forms – our records have 
been updated accordingly. There are still a handful of forms that have not yet been returned. It is 
extremely important that the information and contact details we hold are current and up to date for 
your child, so please can you make it a priority to return the forms by Monday 10th October. Please 
also note that class trips cannot go ahead until we have these consents back.  Copies of missing forms 
were sent home last Friday.  Thank you. 

mailto:https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/


   
 

 

 
 
School Dinner Arrears 
School is currently owed £167.70 for school dinners. Please ensure that your account is always in 
credit and regularly checked. To help manage your account, ParentPay provides the opportunity 
to set up low balance, new item and payment email or text alerts. 
 

• Go to paretnpay.com 

• Navigate to Communications > Alert Settings 
 

 

Additional Information: 

School lunches will be menu week three next week 

 

ParentPay Accounts 
Thank you to all who have activated their ParentPay accounts.   
 
As of today, 63% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your 
support and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.   
 
We need ALL parents to activate their account, even those receiving Free School Meals to 
ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.  Thank you! 
 
To activate your account: 

• Go to parentpay.com 

• Log in with the username and password you have received from school. 

• ParentPay will send an email to the email address you entered to verify your 

account. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact:  
admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 

 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
mailto:admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk
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